
Thank You!Thank You!
Overall, Healthier South Wirral

donated 80 KG of uniform to Wirral
FUSS to be distributed in September

The uniforms will be distributed to 4
different hubs across the Wirral

where families can access what they
need, free of charge

Healthier South Wirral PCN would like to
thank Patients and Staff across all 5

surgeries for helping us make this happen.

Wirral FUSS were incredibly grateful for
our donation and we will continue to work

with them going forward
FOR MORE INFORMATION ON HOW YOU
CAN HELP, OR GAIN ACCESS TO FREE
SCHOOL UNIFORM, PLEASE VISIT:

WWW.WIRRALFUSS.CO.UK

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wirralfuss.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cjess.vaughan%40nhs.net%7C95c2e6dc5ac5425e0b0b08ddc0587acf%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638878208713506226%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OljYaYKhSJdyEdOHpwRFZiQAWklSb8Mgb1MFe1UJSSs%3D&reserved=0

